Our Ref: BB/Musiclubs

12th September 2017



Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 3 Keyboard Club



Welcome back to the new academic year!

Mrs Bell will be running a cost-free keyboard club for Year 3 pupils on a Tuesday from 19th September to 5th December and is limited to 15 pupils.

If your child enjoys playing the keyboard but would like to learn how to play it properly, then this is the club for them! Pupils will learn the notes of the keyboard, how to use their fingers correctly to play tunes and will also learn to read music along the way. The club will run in the music room from 3.15pm to 4pm (please note the earlier finish time).

If your child is interested in joining the above club please sign up on the school website in 'school clubs' no later than Sunday 17th September. Pupils will be selected from those who have signed up online, based on their musical ability and potential as seen in music lessons. Successful pupils will be notified on Monday 18th September.

If you have any further questions please speak to Mrs Bell.

Yours sincerely

B Bell **Music Teacher**





Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ

Tel: (0116) 262 4003 / 262 1543 Fax: (0116) 253 0328 Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr J K McGowan M.A.

Deputy Headteachers: Mrs A James B.Ed (Hons)

Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons)